
 

Hello from Haven Manor! 
 
I will be leaving for Spirit Lake once 
again to join my husband, so I will be 
leaving as of January 30th.  I would 
like to thank everyone for their support 
and friendship and memories we have 
shared in the past months. What fine 
people I have worked with and for!  
 
As of January 31st, Haven Manor will 
welcome Lea Thomsen as the new 
Activities Coordinator.  Lea comes to 
us from the area and has experience 
in activities, so I am sure she will be a 
great asset to Haven Manor. 
 
January was a busy month with our 
first football tailgate of 2014  in which 
Nebraska won against Georgia. We 
enjoyed coffee club, bingo, and 
singing with Donelle and I. We made 
sweet tortilla snowflakes on our 
Kitchen Klan day. We will end the 
month with a “Blizzard Social”. 
 
February is sure to be a fun month, 
starting with Wii bowling and the 
Traveling trophy on the 3rd.  
  
We will celebrate “Wear Red Day” and 
our Resident Birthday Party on the 7th.   
 
For our Kitchen Klan Day, we will be 
decorating Valentines cookies on the 
10th.  We will crown our “King and 
Queen” of hearts, decided by resident 

vote, and enjoy a Valentines Day 
party with music by the “Rusty Old 
Minstrels” on the 14th. 
 
Residents will stay cozy all day on the 
26th for “Pajama Day” as we will watch 
a movie and eat popcorn in our 
Theater.   
 
Residents will enjoy some retail 
therapy on a Shopping trip on the 21st.  
 
Coffee Club and Bingo are some 
regular activities residents enjoy, as 
well as Bible Study with Pastor 
Wentzel, and Hymns with Darlene in 
the afternoon.  
 
Our month will end with our Annual 
Soup Supper at 6 pm on the 20th! 
Remember to invite your family for 
Nancy’s “Home Cooked” Soup.  
Please have your family RSVP by the 
17th to ensure we have enough for 
everyone! 
 
As it is cold & flu season, please use 
caution when visiting family members 
if you are feeling under the weather.  
 
Here at Haven Manor we are glad to 
know that spring is closer every day! 
 
Thanks once again for everything and 
may God bless you all! 
 

- Dee 
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Haven Manor Hickman 
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 Phone:   (402) 792-3088 
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ADMINISTRATION 

Facility Administrator      
   Jill Strouf, LPN/ALA 
Facility Day Manager  
   Angela McNabb 
Owners 
   Rod Laucomer 
   Dan Kubr 

Small Town Retirement Living Since 2006 

 

Check out our website 

at 

www.havenmanor.com  

Bible Corner …  From God’s WORD :   
 

Be anxious for nothing, but in everything by prayer and supplication 
with thanksgiving let your requests be made known to God.   
      Philippians 4:6 

 

Thank you to  the  

Haven Manor Staff! 

You’re the Best!!! 
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